
 

 
DC Open Doors 

Program Notification 
2014-03 – DC Open Doors – Borrower’s Closing 

Recertification  
 
 
Approved lenders are required to submit the original executed Borrower’s Closing Recertification to 
eHousingPlus as a part of the post-closing review package.  Lenders must ensure they are receiving the 
original executed document from the title company so it can be included in the post-closing submission to 
eHousingPlus.    
 
Not including the Borrower’s Closing Recertification in the post-closing package can result in US Bank 
rejecting your loan purchase.   
 
A copy of the Borrower’s Closing Recertification can be found on our website 
here:  http://www.dchfa.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=oX9XOLB2UJo%3d&tabid=278 
 
Should you have any questions about any DC Open Doors mortgage product, or DCHFA’s processes or 
procedures, please contact us directly at 202-777-1632 or SingleFamilyPrograms@dchfa.org.   
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